
 
 
 
March 3, 2005 
 
 
Dear Boris,  
 
 
I just wanted to tell you how much fun our dinner guests had in Orlando last month. 
Your hypnotist show was thoroughly professional and absolutely hysterical. Each of 
those hypnotized had the best time and would do it again in a second. All of our 
international distributors and executives from the home office were thrilled. Even 
with our smaller group and many non-english speaking guests, your show was a great 
success. I was told it was the best dinner Tamron has ever had and they are worried 
about trying to top it at the next international gathering. Thanks for making my job of 
entertaining an international crowd so easy.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
   
 
   
Stacie Errera  
Chief Marketing Officer  
Tamron USA, Inc.  
10 Austin Blvd 
Commack, NY  
11725  
Tel. 631.858.8408 
Fax 631.543.3963  
   
Sign up to receive news and information from Tamron at www.tamron.com 


